
GOVERNMENT OF PUNJAB 

DEPARTMENT OF EXCISE & TAXATION 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

KIND ATTENTION: DEALERS/CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS/LAWYERS/OTHER 

STAKEHOLDERS 

 

1. As you are aware that Goods and Services Tax (GST) is likely to be implemented 

with effect from April 1, 2016.  

2. In GST regime, every dealer will be given a unique GSTIN. 

3. This GSTIN will be linked with the Permanent Account Number (PAN in income 

tax) of the dealer. 

4. Those dealers whose Tax Identification Number (TIN in VAT regime) is already 

linked with the valid PAN are likely to be issued a GSTIN with bare minimum 

additional formalities.  

5. In light of this, Government of India has asked all the States to request their 

dealers to provide information regarding their PANs.  

6. In order to facilitate you to provide your information regarding PAN, a pop will 

appear in your login. You are requested to submit you PAN details.  

7. Providing the information regarding PAN will facilitate your smooth transition from 

VAT regime to GST Regime.  

 

Dated: 23-July-2015                                          Excise & Taxation Commissioner, Punjab 

 


